PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD 

Prequalification for the Provision of Research & Valuation Services 
The Pakistan Cricket Board (“PCB”) wishes to invite Expressions of Interest (EOIs) for the selection of pre-qualified parties. The pre-qualified parties may be issued Requests for Proposal (RFPs) for the award of the contract for provision of the Research and Valuation Services in relation to various commercial rights of the PCB.

All relevant details are contained in the Pre-Qualification (PQD) document which may be obtained via e-mail from the undersigned on working days from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Pakistan Standard Time (“PST”) by or before 16th May 2022. 
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Queries may be addressed in writing to the below mentioned email address. Information obtained from any other source shall not be deemed as official.
Bid Committee
for Pre-qualification of Research & Valuation Service Providers
Pakistan Cricket Board

Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore, Pakistan

bidding.commercial@pcb.com.pk 
Tel: (92-42) 35717231-4; Fax: (92-42) 35711860

The EOIs should be submitted in sealed packages in the manner set forth in the PQD, so as to reach the above address by or before 10:30 a.m. PST on 18th May 2022. The EOIs shall be opened at 11:00 a.m. PST on 11th May 2022 at the offices of PCB at Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore.


PCB reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to reject any or all bids prior to accepting the same.
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